
Renewal of a Collaboration Agreement – 2023 

Each FGB instruct the JCC to prepare a new agreement to extend 

(and/or change) the collaboration agreement.  

The JCC needs to prepare a final draft of the agreement with any 

changes in red and submit this to Governor Services. 

 

Governor Services will 

consult with relevant LA 

services (Legal, HR, 

Finance, EIS) who will make 

any necessary changes to 

the document 

Governor Services will also 

forward the agreement to the 

diocese (if appropriate) who 

will review the document, 

make any required changes 

and return to Governor 

Services.  

 

The JCC will prepare the final 

document and submit this to each 

of the collaborating governing 

bodies for approval and signature. 

 

The final document, signed and 

agreed by all the schools, will 

then be sent to Governor 

Services. 

 

Governor Services will then return the amended draft documents to the Chair 

of the JCC for action. 

 

If a church school, Governor 

Services will forward the final 

document to the Diocese to 

agree and sign.  

 

The LA (via Governor 

Services) will confirm and 

sign that the LA agrees with 

the proposed arrangements.  

 

The JCC will review at their next 

meeting, and record that the 

collaboration agreement has been 

reviewed/renewed.  

 

A complete and signed copy of the document will then be 

shared with each of the Chair of Governors on 

GovernorHub, which should be made available to all 

governors and ratified at the next FGB.  

 


